
Statement of the editorial board

We deeply regret that the article

Yaroslav D. Sergeyev, Numerical infinities and infinitesimals: Methodology, applications,
and repercussions on two Hilbert problems

appears in this issue of the EMS Surveys in Mathematical Sciences.
It was a serious mistake to accept it for publication. Owing to an unfortunate error,

the entire processing of the paper, including the decision to accept it, took place without
the editorial board being aware of what was happening. The editorial board unanimously
dissociates itself from this decision. It is not representative of the very high level that we
expect to see in our journal, which can be assessed from all other papers that we have
published.

Both editors-in-chief have assumed responsibility for these mistakes and resigned from
their position. Having said that, we add that this journal would not exist without their
dedication and years of hard work, and we wish to register our thanks to them.


